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ADVICE 

Issued by Br isbane Maritime Region on 25 July 2025 

Area:             Brisbane pilotage area

Local ity: Fisherman Islands, Br isbane River  

Activity: Security Exclusion Zone

Mariners are advised that:  
 
Security exclusion zones will be in place at Fisherman Islands FI8 & General-Purpose berths from 
Saturday, 26 July 2025 until Monday, 4 August 2025. These exclusion zones extend 30m beyond ships 
occupying these berths and shall be enforced by Brisbane Water Police. 
 
Mariners are requested navigate with caution and keep clear when transiting the area. 
 
 
 

 
 

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum. 

For  fur ther  infor mation about th is notice, p lease contact: 

      The Brisbane Regional Harbour Master’s office:  

      Phone 07 3632 7500 Email: vtsbrisbane@msq.qld.gov.au 

Notice authorised by :   Regional Harbour Master ( Brisbane)  -  Maritime Safety Queensland  


